
 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
INFORMATION  

 
 

TITLE: Morrison and Howard Attendance Zones 
       
DATE:     November 13, 2023   
 
RESPONSIBLE ADMINISTRATOR: Martin Mahan  

Deputy Superintendent 
 
BACKGROUND/CONSIDERATIONS:  
 
Information will be presented regarding the 2024-25 proposed changes in the area attendance zones 
for Morrison and Howard as a result of the closure of Trusty Elementary School.  
 
RECOMMENDATION:   
 
This is an information item. No recommendation is required. 


